From: Thomas, Latasha
Sent: Sunday, October 26, 2014 12:00 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Hosting 

 

Steve,
Please be advised that I attended a breakfast reception sponsored by the Black McDonald's Operators Association on October 22, 2014.  The breakfast did not meet the threshold of $50.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best,

Latasha R. Thomas

Alderman, 17th Ward

